
AUTUMN TERM   
16TH OCTOBER 2023                                                                WEEK 7 

Values at Stepping Stones  

This week we are celebrating World Values’ day.  

 
We will begin the week as usual with our Values Circle Time and 

each class will be tasked this week, to look out for each other in 

their class teams carrying out examples of friendship, courage, co -

operation, humility, kindness and respect; alongside our British 

Values of Mutual Respect, Tolerance, Individual Liberty, the Rule 

of Law and Democracy.  

We will be continuing to support and teach the children how values can bring people together! 

Home nominations - we would love to hear about so many more home nominations and this week, there are many 

values to choose from! We really want to celebrate home nominations on our Values’ Board in school each week. Simply 

message the class teacher via Class Dojo for a home nomination which will be read out and celebrated at daily Meeting. 

Finally, Can-do Colin has been out and about this weekend again – we can’t wait to hear about all of his 

adventures – please do remember to send in some photos of his exploits with your child into Class Dojo. 

Thank you - we really do value your input from home. 😊 

Winmarleigh Day Camp 1 

All the staff just want to say how proud they are of all the children who went to Winnmarleigh this week – 
some nerves, some worries - but the children put their trust in their teachers and guides and 

demonstrated the Stepping Stones Can-do attitude in bucket loads!!       

 

 

 

                                                                       

 

Tuesday 10th October 

 
We had a fabulous day on Tuesday! Each class was focussing on a range of aspects for 
postive mental health and well-being. 
A BIG well done to everyone who took part in the poster competition! Some fabulous entries 
and the winners were chosen by our House Captains. 
The children studied how to eat healthy; had sessions on positive thinking and reflection; 
took part in  yoga and outdoor exercise sessions; created postive affirmation canvases and 
relaxation jellyfish art; Elm had a healthy outdoor picnic and everyone made inspriational 
bookmarks. 
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Class 
Dojo  

Our main form of communication with home is via Class Dojo. This is a free app where you 
can link to the school.  

We share learning, newsletters, positive experiences and communicate key messages 
through this system.  

Please ensure you are signed up. New sign in details can be sent home to parents who are 
not on the APP. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. The children continue to build positive relationships in class teams; and 
are busy making new pupils feel welcome!  Thank you for mirroring our ethos and values at home. 

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

                          Miss Meacham and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

October Half term begins after school ends on Friday 20th October, returning to school on 
Monday 30th October. 

 

Have a safe half-term everyone 😊 

 

 


